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Ms Bradley:

I have just read that IWMC is seeking a rate increase of 10.5% for residential service. This increase should be
termed as excessive in light of the current cost of living. It will create an added burden on those living with fixed
incomes and trying to maintain their personal residence.

I would urge IRAC to reject this application by IWMC. At the very least their requested increase should be reduced
to reflect the reality of today’s economic climate.

I thank you for your time and consideration of this matter.

Ted Crockett




